The Sword and Rose Newsletter



information on activities for the Knights of Columbus Council 4765 and

The Ladies of the Knights of Columbus, Croydon, PA 19021

July 2009

vol.2 issue 3

From The President

I do apologize for not putting out a newsletter in a long time. Everytime I put one together, something major changed in it. Since corrections are costly to mail out, I would just bag it and try again.

Much has changed in the Parish since last I wrote. We seem to be getting back on track though. Some our events that were postponed over the last month or so were rescheduled.

Once again I would like to thank each and every one of you for your support, volunteerism and dedication to our group. Without you, we would not be able to do what we do.

Please consult the calendar for the list of upcoming events.

Welcome to Fr. Mike. Hope you like your new home.

Stay cool and I'll see you at the meeting Manlyn

Special News

On September 28 at our meeting we will have a special guest Mike Bannon with the Bucks County Department of Consumer Protection. He will speak on identity theft and general consumer tips as well as answer any questions. Everyone is invited to this meeting so feel free to bring a guest.

Calendar

July 27- meeting 7pm Knights Room

August 15-LOK/KOC picnic at STA 12 noon

August 22- Church Cleaning 10 am

August 22- Trenton Thunder Game 7:05pm

August 29- Fr. Mike's Installation as pastor 6pm

August 31-meeting at Cesare's at 6:30pm

September 7 - Labor Day

September 28 - Meeting with speaker Mike Bannon from the Dept of Consumer Protection

We wish he didn't have to go, but goodbye and good luck to Fr. Larry. God bless you every step of the way.



Welcome

We wish a warm welcome to our newest member Linda Martin.

Anything we can do to help you feel at home, Linda, just ask.

Linda is Mark Martin's wife. Mark is the Grand Knight. Our Deepest Sympathy
Fr. Larry's mother, Catherine Crehan passed
away in her sleep July 15th.
Our prayers and thoughts are with Fr. Larry and
his family
at this time.



Welcome to our new pastor

Welcome Fr. Mike Davis to the Parish. He will be installed as our new pastor on August 29th after the 5pm Mass. He can count on our continued support.

Ladies of The Knights Membership Application

Our meetings are held on the last Monday of the month in the Knights Room in the Old School Bldg at 7pm. Every third month we have a dinner meeting at Cesare's in Bristol Pa. Dues are \$26.00 for the first year and \$20.00 thereafter. We welcome all women to join in our mission of sorority, service and faith

Name

Address

Telephone number

cell

E-mail Address

Name of husband/ sig. other

Children

Signature Date

Ladies of the Knights of Columbus

LOK MEETING AT CEASARS June 1, 2009 6:30 PM Installation of Officers

Father Larry gave the blessing of food and friendship

Marilyn called to order the dinner meeting at 6:30 pm

She thanked the out going members and appointed the new Lady of the Year award to - Lisa DeBeaumont- Congratulations!

* She called the new officers up to accept their positions they are as follows;

Marie Kelly - Vice President

- * Agnes Meeks Treasurer
- * Eileen Brown Secretary
- * Marilyn Smeadly- President

Lois Cintonis gave all the members the cord bead rosary from the KOC - Thank You

Gentleman!

The rest of the evening was pleasant and fun for all.

The next meeting for LOK will be June 29th at 7:00 pm.

Ladies of the Knights of Columbus Council 4765

June 29, 2009 - 7:00 PM

Invocation

Old business was read

New business: Discussion on the picnic and dates possible tentatively August 15th

Membership drive, cleaning of the church, Trenton Thunder game-August 22 th 7:05 PM in New

Jersey

Installation of Father Mike will be August 29, 2009 after the 5:00 Mass

We will need bake goods

July 7th meeting of Knights of C

Cleaning of the church early 10:00 AM -Saturday- Date?

July 27th meeting of LOK -Speaker-Arlene

August 31 st meeting at Ceasars-6:30PM Call Marie to 1et her know how many are coming September 28th 7:00PM talk about Soup & Conversation

October 26th 7:00PM - Mike Bannon-Speaker on different stuff

November 1st Soup and Conversation

November 30th at Ceasars -6:30PM

No December meeting - but Christmas Bazaar - Joann Foder any items you can give to her and she will store them for the table

Mary's Cupboard - Donation - all agreed to do the same amount not sure of the date

New vacuum cleaner for church, purchase price \$223.00 to \$279.00, light weight commercial grade

- All voted for the price range to be \$300.00 - All approved!

Catering for all our needs -Old Croydon Café - Marie will talk to them for installation dinner

Mark Martin, Rick Kelly and Jerry Smedley along with their wives will plan meeting so that we are

going in the same direction

Talked about the Tea Social -maybe in late Feburary or early March
Scrapbooking - Looking for someone to do one for our group -Gerri and Lisa volunteered
Financial report was read by Agnes Meeks

Savings - \$#######

Checking - \$#######

Total - \$#######

50/50 winner -\$14.50 A gnes Meeks Congratulations!!

Benediction

Closed meeting at 8:00PM